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Banana Split Day Social 
 

On Thursday, August 25th the residents will 
celebrate National Banana Split Day, with a 
Banana Split Social!  This 

event will bring residents 
together in the dining room to 

socialize, while enjoying 
a YUMMY banana split!  

  
Families are invited to join us for this event. 

12:30-1:15pm Memory Care North 
1:30-2:15pm Memory Care South 

2:30-3:15pm Assisted Living 
 
 
 

 

August Special Days 
 

Nat’l Chocolate Chip 
Cookie Day 
August 4th 

 

* Nat’l S’Mores Day 
August 10th  

12:30pm Memory Care North 

  1:30pm Memory Care South 

      2:30pm Assisted Living 

 

Birthday Party 
August 15th 

2:00pm Memory Care South 
     2:45pm Assisted Living 

3:30pm Memory Care North 
 

* Nat’l Tell a Joke Day 
August 16th 

12:30pm Memory Care South 

  1:45pm Memory Care North 

      2:45pm Assisted Living 

 

Int’l Strange Music Day 
August 24th 

 

* Nat’l Banana Split Day 
August 25th 

12:30pm Memory Care North 
  1:30pm Memory Care South 

      2:30pm Assisted Living 

 
* Families are invited to join us 

for these events. 

 

August 2022 

 

Do you have extra craft or art supplies taking up space that 

you are not using anymore?  Would you like to donate them to 

The Pines of Burton?  

Please give Terri, Life Enrichment Director, a call and see if we 

could use them. 

Thanks! 

 

 

Pines of Burton Management Team 

Matt Brawner, Executive Director 

Melissa Eagleson, Resident Care Director 

Carley Cameron, Marketing Director 

Rosa Rivera, Food Service Director 

Terri Dinsmore, Life Enrichment Director 

Christy Moyer, Business Office Manager 

Brooke Richards, Supervisor 

Rose Fuller, Supervisor 
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Crafts 

Games 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Thanks To Our Partners! 

Heart to Heart Hospice has a 

wonderful music enhancement 

program.  We have been blessed to 

have them provide the entertainment 

for our residents’ monthly birthday 

parties. Matthew Packer, Music 

Enhancement Coordinator, tickles the 

ivories on the piano and is an 

exceptional vocalist. Singing and 

strumming well-loved tunes on the 

guitar with great skill and an amazing 

voice, is the Spiritual Care Coordinator, 

Paul Mabry.  The Pines of Burton and 

our residents, thank you for brightening 

our day and bringing life to our birthday 

parties through the gifts of your talents!  

 

If you need hospice care, we 

encourage you to reach out to Heart to 

Heart Hospice and see what they have 

to offer.  

Heart to Heart, Flint Office 

810-422-9453 

              

   

Our residents are fortunate to have a 

certified PTA, Bret Boisclair, from VCARE 

come to the facility and do chair exercises 

with them.  Bret does a great job of 

encouraging and showing the residents 

how to do the various motions.  Keeping 

our residents flexible and moving is one 

step in helping them to reduce the risks of 

falls and injuries. 

If you feel your loved one could benefit 

from some physical therapy, give Elaine at 

VCARE a call to see how they can help 

them. 

VCARE 810-240-1945 

 

 Thanks to The Care Team for donating a 

variety of items and goodies for BINGO 

Prizes.  Our residents love to play Bingo, 

and of course it is more fun if they win a 

prize!   

The Care Team has an exceptional group 

of people that come to the facility to work 

with residents who are both on and off of 

hospice. They address their medical, 

physical, and emotional needs.  Give them 

a call to see how they can help your loved 

one and family. 

The Care Team 

833-483-2273 
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Check your calendar for activities and events!  

 Note that there are now also evening activities.  If you have any suggestions for an 

activity or event, please tell Terri.  Families are welcome and encouraged to join 

their loved ones for happenings at The Pines of Burton. 

What Has Been Happening at the Pines of Burton? 


